

Wayne Whitford, President

Mailing Address: c/o Events Your Way, PO Box 237 Whitefield, NH 03298

https://www.nhhealthofficers.org

October 29, 2021

Senator Tom Sherman, Chair State Health Assessment and State Health Improvement Advisory Council 107 North Main Street Concord, NH 03301

RE State Readiness Report

Dear Senator Sherman

Enclosed Please find the State Readiness Report on Local Health Officers for the period of November 1, 2020, to October 30, 2021. This report is required under state law as per: RSA 128:11 Reporting Requirement to be submitted annually to the state health assessment and state health improvement plan advisory council.

The New Hampshire Health Officers Association Board of Directors is available to meet with your council, Discuss the Readiness report and answer any questions that the committee may have.

Please contact me with information on when the council will be meeting to review the readiness report so that I and members of the New Hampshire Health Officers Association Board may attend.

Sincerely

Wayne R. Whitford

President

New Hampshire Health Officers Association

wrwhitford@aol.com (603)748-1583

Warne R. Whitford

CC: Representative William Marsh

Matthew Cahillane, NH DHHS